Adriana Vollmer-Aguilar



My husband, Carlos, and I moved from Caracas, Venezuela to Key Biscayne in 1997 and instantly knew this was a special place. We settled here that year and became members of the Beach Club in 2001.

Over the years we've been lucky to enjoy countless hours of fun at this amazing place with our 4 kids and extended family and friends. The Beach Club is an iconic piece of the Key and we are so grateful to prior boards for having preserved the essence of this special spot of our "island paradise" while updating the grounds and incorporating memorable events and activities.

Some of you may know me from around the island as a KBCS parent and volunteer or community sports or professionally (I've been an agent with one of the Key's real estate offices for over 20 years) or as a volunteer with St. Agnes's religious education program.

I would be honored to serve on the KBBC board and am eager to participate in the ongoing projects as well as brainstorm ideas so this Key Biscayne "gem" continues being the amazing place it is.

Leah Fish



My name is Leah Fish and I moved to Key Biscayne 10 years ago. The Key Biscayne Beach Club has been a pillar of my experience here. My four children and I love having access to the beach via a friendly, unassuming and inviting club. I would be honored to give my time and energy to keeping the club's culture and ambiance alive and well. I care deeply that the Key Biscayne community continues to have access to such a timeless and charming club.

Marta Iglesias



Resident of Key Biscayne and member of the beach club since 2012. Mother of 3 boys that love spending time by the ocean. Successful business owner of a travel management company for over 17 years as well as real estate professional.

Eager to participate in projects and come up with ideas to:

- o Help the beach club maintain and improve its look and facilities while staying authentic to the island
- o Brainstorm ideas for kids of all ages to enjoy the club during all hours of operation
- Look into changes that will benefit all members
- o Keep the club profitable to maintain fees and member numbers reasonable

Thank you for this opportunity. The beach club is a unique place and making sure that its members consistently have a positive experience will ensure its around for years to come.

Dave McDanal



I moved to Key Biscayne in 2006 with my wife, Manuela, from Ecuador, and we've built a wonderful home here with our three children—Cori (16), Lola (14), and Nico (9). Though we live in an oceanfront complex, we joined the Beach Club for its welcoming community and family-friendly atmosphere. I've coached multiple Key Biscayne teams for my kids and served on various condo boards. As a licensed investment advisor, I help families plan for retirement. Our family loves spending time at the Beach Club with friends, making the most of everything it has to offer. My goal in joining the Beach Club board is to help preserve and enhance it as a great place for families to enjoy for years to come.

Lili Warner



Hello, fellow Beach Club members!

My name is Lili Warner and I am happy to be running for reelection to the Key Biscayne Beach Club Board of Directors. Serving on the Beach Club Board for the past two years has been a precious opportunity to tend to this special place we all love so much and it is my hope to continue this work for one more term. It's easy to take a place like our Beach Club for granted - a simple club that hasn't changed so much in its 70+ years. However, our Club should continue to be appreciated, protected and cared for with determined intention. In my opinion, this means actively preserving the relaxed, old Key Biscayne island feel while we continue to improve facilities, amenities and service. Projects like replacing indoor furniture, improving outdoor grills, maintaining bathrooms, and organizing club socials are all on deck. We have a full and active membership again and our finances are in order. I strongly believe that while we improve elements of the Beach Club, it is equally important that we keep a strong focus on intentionally retaining the spirit of the Club as it was originally intended to be: a simple but beautiful haven for members of all ages, the perfect place to gather with family and friends.